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Rubric Made Using:
RubiStar ( http://rubistar.4teachers.org )

Heart presentation

Teacher Name: Brown 

Student Name:     ________________________________________

CATEGORY 4 3 2 1
Usage of
persuasive
techniques

You clearly and
effectively use at
least two
propaganda
techniques in your
presentation.

You only somewhat
effectively use two
propaganda
techniques in your
presentation.

You clearly and
effectively use one
propaganda
technique in your
presentation.

You do not clearly
use propaganda
techniques in your
presentation.

Content of script Every group
member has an
important role in the
presentation. Your
script is extremely
detailed and
effectively describes
your client's need for
the heart.

The majority of the
group members
have an important
role in the
presentation. OR
Your script is
somewhat detailed
and effectively
describes your
client's need for the
heart.

Only one or two
group members
have an important
role in the
presentation. OR
Your script is only
slightly detailed and
does not effectively
describe your client's
need for the heart.

Your script is not
focused on your
client's need for the
heart.

Believability of
character

Your character was
extremely
believable. Your use
of notecards was
minimal, and you
obviously knew your
part. Eye contact
was substantial. You
were very serious.

Your character was
somewhat
believable. You used
notecards a bit too
much, and there was
some confusion to
your part. Eye
contact was there
but not enough. You
were mostly serious.

Your character was
slightly believable.
You used notecards
too much, and there
was a lot of
confusion to your
part. Eye contact
was minimal. You
were only slightly
serious.

Your character was
not believable due
to unserious
behavior, no eye
contact, and
overuse of
notecards.

Creativity of
poster

Your poster for your
law firm was creative
and very
professional.

Your poster for your
law firm was mostly
creative and
professional.

Your poster for your
law firm was slightly
creative and
professional.

Your poster for your
law firm was not
creative and
professional.

Overall
persuasiveness
as a group

Your group definitely
deserved a heart
based on your
overall
persuasiveness and
effort.

Your group was very
close to deserving
the heart based on
your overall
persuasiveness and
effort.

Your group had
many elements
lacking, which
caused you to not
earn the heart.
Persuasiveness and

Your group was not
persuasive in the
least and did not
deserve the heart.
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effort were only
slightly there.
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